Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 9:37 AM
To: Joe Miller

Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Vantage Bay PUD Review

Hello,

This Final Development Plan got submitted a while back but never got fire marshal review. Please review and send me
any comments you may have.

Please save the documents below as they will expire for viewing as of May 1st (the files were too big to email).

Thanks!!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us

From: no-reply LiFT@co.kittitas.wa.us [mailto:no-reply LiFT@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 9:34 AM

To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: Files available for download

Hi Chelsea,
The following files will be available until 5/1/2018:

o« Vantage Bay PUD Final Development Plan Updated Grading Plan and Profiles.pdf
e Vantage Bay PUD Final Development Plan.pdf

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law.
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14



